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 Mark Roberts OBJ2015/0388/P 21/03/2015  14:26:56 I understand that the development would involve the removal of the tree in the back garden of the 

property. I am worried that removing the tree could result in damage to the foundations of Dene 

Mansions (the planned building is next door to the block of Dene Mansions in which I live). I also feel 

that losing this substantial and well-established tree would be a loss of a visual and ecological amenity 

in the heavily and increasingly built-up area of West Hampstead.  The tree has been a valued part of 

our life for many years.

17 Dene Mansions

Kingdon Road

London

NW6 1QU

 Jacqueline Alpert OBJEMPER2015/0388/P 20/03/2015  09:54:00  I wish for planning consent for this application to be refused. The large horse chestnut tree on the 

applicant's side of the wall between 1 Kingdon Road and Dene Mansions needs to be retained, 

Removing it would kill the roots, leading to heave / subsidence of the soil and therefore damage to the 

foundations /building at Dene Mansions and damage to the wall.

Removal of the tree would represent the needless loss of a substantial visual and ecological amenity in 

this already built up area.

The proposed extension to 1 Kingdon Road, with its enlarged rear balcony, would cause loss of light to 

the adjoining flats in Dene Mansions and the increased occupancy would mean greater demand for 

parking in an area where parking is already at a premium.

3 Dene Mansions

Dennington Park 

Road

London

NW6 1AY
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